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 June 17, 2016 

  

 

 

Mr. Leonard Whalen, Superintendent 

Dawson Springs Independent School District 

118 E. Arcadia Avenue 

Dawson Springs, KY 42408 

 

 Re:  Attorney’s Fees and Expenses 

 

Dear Leonard: 

 

 It is our privilege to represent your Board of Education.  As you know, we donate our time 

in working with GRREC by attending the regular meetings, and in co-sponsoring and working on 

the School Law Conference.  As a result of over 40 years of practice in this area, we believe we 

have developed a level of knowledge that enables us to give you and your Board advice to 

hopefully keep you out of litigation in these increasingly complex times. 

 

 We recognize the economic strain that all school districts continue to face.  For this reason, 

we are not changing our fee schedule for the next school year.  We will probably have to increase 

our rates for the 2017-201 school year, but we are maintaining our same rates for the upcoming 

2016-2017 school year. 

 

 We look forward to continuing to work with you in the future for the betterment of the 

children in your district. 

 

     Very truly yours, 

 

     ENGLISH, LUCAS, PRIEST & OWSLEY, LLP 

 

 

/s/Michael A. Owsley   
Michael A. Owsley 

 

/s/Regina A. Jackson   
Regina A. Jackson 

 

/s/W. Cravens Priest   
W. Cravens Priest, III 
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